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Superintendent %W\ 3/

Wellsboro Area School District
227 Nicholas Street
Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Dr. Freeman,

I am writing this letter to inform you that I will be resigning from my position as
Senior Class Advisor. For the past six years, I have enjoyed working with the
graduating class to make their final year in Wellsboro Area School District a special
one. As you know, tradition runs deep in this town, and it has been an honor to
support the students as they took part in traditions such as painting the senior class

wall, Prom planning, and organizing spirit days.

We have wonderful students at Wellsboro Area High School, and I will miss working
with them in this capacity. They truly made the job fun.

Please know that I am grateful for your support as well as that of my building
administrators. The administration has always offered me the help necessary to do

this job well.

Sincerely,

WOM

Lara Owlett
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THE WELLSBORO AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND IS IN COMPLIANCE WITH TITLE VI AND TITLE IX.



